
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

30th March 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Changes to PE Kit for Summer Term (Years 7 – 11 only) 
 
I am writing regarding PE kit for the coming summer term. After the Easter break, if your child has a PE 
lesson, they should attend school in their PE kit.  
 
The new arrangements for PE kit will begin on Monday 17th April and last until the final day of term, Friday 
21st July. Arriving in PE kit will allow your child to maximise their learning in our summer curriculum. 
 
We appreciate your support enforcing our PE dress code, an overview of our PE kit for years 7 – 11 can be 
accessed by clicking here. Failure to wear the correct uniform for PE will result in staff following the usual 
behavior procedures.  
 
Students will still use the changing rooms to store bags and coats at the start of their lessons. Sixth Form 
students should continue to arrive in their uniform and change before and after their practical lessons.  
 
I trust that you will find these changes support the student’s development and attainment in PE during the 
summer term. If you have any questions about this letter, please do not hesitate to contact Simon Carnwell, 
Assistant Head Teacher, via the school contact details. 
 
Yours in sport, 

        

Mr O Quail      Mr S Carnwell 

Head of Sport and Wellbeing    Assistant Head Teacher 

     

 
 

https://www.ecclesbourne.derbyshire.sch.uk/ckfinder/userfiles/files/pastoral/schooldressregulations2023.pdf

